
 
Letter of Support from Medical Provider 

For Students Returning after Medical Withdrawal/Leave 
  

In order to better support students returning to the University of Vermont after taking time 
away for medical reasons, we ask that a current treating medical provider respond to the 
questions below. Responses to these questions must appear on letterhead and should be 
submitted directly to the Office of the Vice Provost and Dean of Students – by email to 
dos@uvm.edu or by fax to 802-656-3467.  

For the purposes of this request, “Provider” means Licensed Healthcare Provider (e.g., MD, DO, 
Psychologist, Licensed Clinical Social Worker, Licensed Clinical Mental Health Counselor, etc.).  
This document must be received by the university no later than 45 days in advance of the 
student’s planned return. 

 

Medical Providers, please submit a letter addressing the following prompts: 

1. Please include the student’s name (and Student ID number if known). 

2. Please describe the treatment the student has received since leaving UVM.  

3. Please share your recommendations for on-going treatment and/or support when the 

student returns to UVM.  

4. What, if any, concerns do you have about the student returning to UVM and resuming 

a full course load.  

5. Please include any additional relevant information that could aid the university in 

supporting this student.    

 

Submit your Letter of Support by email to dos@uvm.edu or by fax to 802-656-3467 

Office of the Vice Provost and Dean of Students  
41 South Prospect St 
Burlington, VT 05405 

  



Re-Entry from Medical Leave of Absence/Withdrawal 

Letter of Support from Medical Provider 

 

 

 

 


